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THE ORCHID SCHOOL 

Baner, Pune 

Date:- 13th July 2022                    Circular No: TOS/FRO/CIR/FS/22-23/13 

 

Circular regarding holiday of offline school due to incessant rainfall in city. 

 

Dear Parents, 

Due to incessant rains and water logging in most parts of Pune, the government officials have 

declared tomorrow as a holiday for schools. 

 

Hence on Thursday, 14th July 2022 students will not have offline school.  Every domain will receive 

circular by end of day regarding the same. 

 

Please note: 

Classes I – IV will have complete holiday. 

Classes V – XII will conduct online classes as per their regular timetable. 

 

Students are expected to log on to their Teams account on time to attend all the classes.  

Attendance is compulsory.   

 

 

Atreyi Saha         

Vice Principal          

 


